
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
On Tuesday 5th November 2019, Year 6 have the opportunity to go to Eden Camp. This will 
enhance their knowledge of this terms topic, World War Two. 
 
Packed lunches will only be provided to children entitled to a free meal. Please ensure 
drinks are in plastic containers and are not fizzy. 
 
The total cost of the visit can only be met by parents and the academy sharing the cost.  A 
parental contribution is voluntary but activities will not go ahead if the total cost cannot be 
met. The parental contribution requested for this visit is £6.00. This includes all transport, 
entrance to Eden Camp and the use of a mess hut for lunch. 
 
Your child may also bring £5 to spend in the gift shop, where they can purchase souvenirs 
and war replica memorabilia. 
 
The children will leave at 8.30am and return at approximately 4:15pm on Tuesday 5th 
November. Please can all children be in school by 8.00am. To ensure that children have an 
enjoyable visit, remind them that they are representing their academy and we expect 
them to behave accordingly. Children must wear a school cardigan or jumper for the day 
visit to Eden Camp. 
 
Completed forms and payment will need to be made by Friday 25th October please.  If 
payments are not paid by this date, the trip may not take place. If you would like to pay by 
instalments, please just speak to the office staff. 
 

PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD HAS THEIR INHALER WITH THEM 
 

Please sign and return the below form to the academy 
 
I am aware of and agree to _______________________________________ Class ______ 
going on a visit to Eden Camp Wartime Museum on 5th November 2019. 
 
I agree to pay £6.00 for my child to attend the trip.  
 
Name _________________________________ Signature __________________________ 
 
Telephone Number ____________________________________ 

 
 
 


